
PRINCIPAL VALME’S WEEKLY UPDATES 
Week of November 27 to December 1st, 2023 

 
 

Greetings Pinewood Elementary Families, 

We hope you had a lovely Thanksgiving Holiday with your loved ones.  Classes 
resume on Monday morning promptly at 8:00 AM for all students. 

 

• The debate team will meet on Monday afternoon until 3:10 PM.  
• ELO camp will take place on Tuesday and Wednesday.  Please note that 

Wednesday is the last day for our Fall ELO camp.  
• Interim Reports go home on Tuesday, November 28th.  Tuesday is also 

ESP Day at Pinewood Elementary.  This is a great opportunity to thank 
all our teacher assistants for their contribution to learning school wide. 

• On Wednesday, November 29th, at 8:45 AM, you are invited to a 

Curriculum Coffee Chat with me, your principal, to discuss our 
upcoming FAST assessments and ways to support your child's learning.  

• Our monthly SAC meeting will take place on Thursday, at 5:30 PM in our 
media center. 

• The 5000 Male Role Models induction ceremony is scheduled for Friday 

morning at 8:30 AM. 
• The 2nd round of our state assessments is just around the 

corner.  Students in grades K-2 will take the reading test on 12/6/23 

and math on 12/8/23.  Grades 3-5 will be assessed in reading on 
12/13/23 and math on 12/15/23. For more information, please join 

me, your principal, Ms. Valme, at Wednesday's Curriculum Coffee 
Chat starting at 8:45 AM in our media center. 

 
Thank you for being a part of the Pinewood Elementary family.   

Have a wonderful week ahead! 

Sincerely, 

Your Principal, Ms. Valme 


